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Hello,

We would like to add our concerns relating to this application we are residents of 11 Janessa
Court Maple, we have been residing her since 2008 our backyard is directly facing this shed
that mimics the size of a small house, we feel this shed has brought the value of property down
as it blocks all views facing the open landscaping, one of the main reason we bought this
property. It oversaw the greenery which now in reality we do not see anything except for this
oversized shed. 

We hope you will take our concerns into consideration and we look forward to knowing the
results of your decision.

Regards,

Harbans Singh Biring 




